

Year 3 Spring Newsletter

Our topic for this term is:



From the Stone

Age to the

Iron Age

In Literacy we are studying:



- Explanation Texts
- ◆ Traditional Tales
- Poetry
- ♦ Non-chronological reports

In Science we are studying:

Rocks and soils / Light and shadow

Educational Visits

Educational visits are currently postponed due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic



In Maths we will be focusing on:

• Time



- Fractions and Decimals
- Measures: Adding and Subtracting Money
- Multiplication and Division
- Data Handling

In other subject areas we are studying:

P.E. Invasion games / Gymnastics (Soccer 2000)

R.E.: Christianity

Art/D.T : Stone Age Art / Kandinsky /

Torches

Music: Stone Age Music / Exploring different

textures.

PSHE: Respect for property / Everyone is

unique

Class Assembly

Our class does not have a class assembly this term.





Together with friends, families and community we care for ourselves, each other, our school and our world.

Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum, whatever their gender, race, ethnicity or ability.

Achieving our best is what we aim for every day we come to school.

More independence makes better learners and helps us to become good citizens.

<u>Important Dates</u>

Children return Monday 8th March

Break up for Easter Thursday 1st April return to school Monday 19th April

May Bank holiday Monday 3rd May

Inset day Friday 28th May



Things to Remember ...

PE Kits: Monday and Thursday Children are to come to school in their PE kits on their

PE days. PE kits will not be kept in school.

Change Home Readers: Children will be given a new reading book on a Monday and return the book to school on Friday. Books are to remain at home during the week.

TT Rock stars: 4 times a week in lessons

Homework Set: Friday

Homework Returned: Tuesday

Note: Children's reading records will remain in school, home reading books should be returned to school to be changed on a Friday. Please try to ensure homework books are returned by Tuesday

Parents and Guardians,

We cannot express how impressed we have been with the children this year so far and the amazing resilience and enthusiasm they have shown in the face of such adversity after returning to school after such a long time away and during the recent lockdown.

We have really en joyed seeing the children develop and mature and very much look forward to moving forward with face to face learning once again and will endeavour to continue to support and challenge Year 3 with their learning to help them continue to make progress over the rest of the year.

Thank you for your continued support during these difficult times.

Mr Andreas, Mrs Bobash





Remember, school lessons start at 8.40 a.m.

Doors will be opened at 8:40 a.m.

Home time for Year 3 is 3:10 p.m.

Being on time for school is important.